
Nevada Childcare Providers Invited~ 
Research Study Participation

Including Infants and Toddlers with 
Disabilities in Childcare: Perspectives from 

Early Care and Education Professionals

We are conducting a study to better understand the perceptions and 
experiences of childcare providers related to serving infants and 
toddlers with disabilities. We invite you to participate in this study by 
completing an online survey (approximately 15-20 minutes to 
complete).

To participate in this study participants must be: 

• Have worked in a childcare program in Nevada within the past 12 
months 

• Childcare programs include any programs providing services to 
children under 3 years of age including but not limited to center-
based and family/home-based programs, faith-based or 
university/college programs, or Early/Head Start programs.

This study is UNLV research and has been reviewed and approved by 
the University of Nevada, Las Vegas Institutional Review Board (IRB 
NUMBER: UNLV-2025-205).

To participate, please click HERE or scan this QR Code

If you have questions, please contact Jenna Weglarz-Ward at 
jenna.weglarz-ward@unlv.edu

https://unlv.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0qF8Sd8i1Wm85OC
mailto:jenna.weglarz-ward@unlv.edu
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